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Teacher Marilena Beltramini 

Student Gianna Mischis 

I followed both the two courses A2 and B1 from 6th octobre 2021 to 24th february 2022 and I’m going to 

finish the B1 course in the afternoon, today. 

I missed 3 lessons out of 20 and I’m quite satisfied if I consider the tasks connected to my job at school. 

(10/11/2021, 13/01/2022 and 3/2/2022). 

I decided to follow the courses because I needed to resume the English language that I hadn’t  been speaking 

I had not spoken and studied and studying for several years and that I feel I lost.  

I expected to encounter difficulties in comprehension and grammar rules. In At the same time I was almost 

sure to attend a very different way of teaching if compared with/to mine.  

After  5 months of weekly lessons,  on one side I’m really satisfied because I had the opportunity  to listen to 

songs, to read and analyse poems, to  discover their deep and unknown meaning, the life and artistic journey 

of the singers and writers, to speak to and to listen to the colleagues of both courses, and to improve my 

knowledge of the language.  I appreciated  the different  method of teaching even if I feel difficult to adapt it 

in/with/at to business economics classes. On the other side, I regret because I did not dedicate enough time 

to do exercises, to reinforce what I learnt during the lessons and mainly because I didn’t respect the task:  I 

missed the chance. 

I hope that other colleagues will have the same opportunity that I had. 

Thank you dear teacher! 

         Gianna Mischis 

 


